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To whom it may concern, 

 

Given that when this was first put forward that the face of the gas station was a women 

and her son from Tibet and now it seems that the real owner is the person who owns the 

BP station on Willy St., I am very concerned about accountability with these sales.  I live 

directly behind the gas station and was told by people I know on the police force that we 

didn't want to have alcohol sold there because of safety concerns to the neighborhood.  

My opinion on this has not changed given what seems to be a fluidity in the ownership. 

 

Regards, 

 

John Ferrick 

 


